
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon to you all and we hope you are looking forward to a relaxing weekend. 
Firstly this week we wanted to share with you that after our Red Nose Day efforts last 
week, we managed to raise £429.59 for Comic Relief. A massive thank you and well done 
to the children, parents/carers and staff for all your contributions. 
This week Year 2 enjoyed a trip to Abbey House museum where they were learning all 
about the past. They enjoyed seeing old fashioned toys and experiencing life more than 
100 years ago. They had a fantastic time! 
Next week is our last week before the end of the Spring term. On Monday, Year 5 are 
heading off on a trip to Eden Camp. Eden Camp is a wonderful, immersive museum which 
helps children experience what life was like during World War 2. It’s a truly unique          
place, with sounds and smells galore! Also, all children are welcome to bring in their    
decorated eggs as part of our Easter celebrations. The winning entries will receive prizes 
later in the week. On Thursday, we will be having our Easter discos in the afternoon. For 
most children, the discos will be during the afternoon so the children will need to picked 
up at 3:15pm as usual. For Years 5 and 6, their disco will end at 4pm and will need picking 
up from the hall, unless your child usually has permission to walk home. We also 
break-up on Thursday for the Easter holidays and return on Monday 15th April. 

Whole school attendance is 95% this week. 

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears are going to 2HW & 5GA/LW 

RDO, 2HW, 3JH, 3NB, 5GA/LW, 5HW & 6LB have an extra playtime for 97% or above. 

5GA/LW have won a pizza party for 100% attendance this week. 
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Birthday Cakes in School—Natasha’s Law 

We can not allow birthday cakes in school.  

Due to Natasha’s Law (October 2021), we must be aware of all      

ingredients and allergens in any food given to our children in 

school. We also have children and staff in school with nut allergies. 

If you wish to send treats in for your child’s birthday, they must be 

in sealed packages (perhaps sweets) with all ingredients listed on 

the packaging. The children can then take them home so parents 

can check. Please check with your child’s class teacher or the admin 

team if you are not sure. 
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Parking Around School 

Please be sure to park very safely and sensibly around school at 

Breakfast Club, morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up.  

On a few occasions this week, the main gate has been blocked by 

parents/carers cars.  

Parents/carers and visitors must not park in 

front of the main gate so that cars (including 

emergency service vehicles) can get in and out 

at all times.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 



 

 

Spring Term 2024 Dates 
Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Monday 25th March 2024—Y5 Eden Camp Trip 

Wednesday 27th March 2024—Decorated Egg Competition 

Thursday 28th March 2024—Easter Disco 

Thursday 28th March 2024—School Closes for Easter Holidays (2 weeks) 

Monday 15th April 2024—School Opens for Summer 1 
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